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RYSC Uniform Replacement Policy 

 

This policy is being developed to identify when RYSC will pay to replace/purchase 

a new uniform.  

RYSC will provide one uniform shirt to each registered player each season.  

The board will replace/purchase a new uniform if a mistake when ordering a 

uniform. Mistakes include duplicate uniform numbers on a team, name 

misspellings, or quality control issues.  

The board will not pay to replace a uniform if it is damaged by a member family or 

player including wear and tear or damage when washing. 

Exceptions to this rule may be made on a case-by-case basis if the family has a 

financial hardship.  


